
Diablo South Association 
 
 

 

  

 
REMINDER 

 
February 3rd 2017 
GUTTER CLEANING 

 
 
Dear Residents, 
  
All Pro Services is scheduled to clean gutters at Diablo South Association on 
February 3rd 2017. Any Questions to please call (925-600-1130) 
 
If you keep a pet in your private enclosed patio area, please be sure to keep the 
pet inside during the gutter cleaning. Also, please remove all valuables, 
decorative items and furniture from your back patio or balconies.   
 
Please be aware that there will be men working on ladders and overhead. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this might cause. Thank you in advance for 
your support and cooperation. 
 
Thank You  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Common Development 
925-682-6012 


